WINGHAM PARISH COUNCIL INVITES YOU TO HAVE YOUR SAY
What are your views on a 20mph limit for Wingham?


PLEASE COMPLETE THIS SURVEY AND RETURN TO THE PARISH CLERK BY MONDAY 1 MARCH 2021



	WHAT IS YOUR VIEW OF A 20mph LIMIT IN WINGHAM – a positive step or a waste of money?
Please give the reasons for your answer

	












	OTHER THAN THOSE AT THE START OF THE LIMIT ON EACH MAIN ROAD, WOULD YOU LIKE TO SEE ADDITIONAL SIGNS/MARKINGS TO REMIND PEOPLE OF THE LOWER SPEED? This could result in additional project costs

	








	DO YOU HAVE ANY OTHER COMMENTS?

	




















Please return to: Kerry Coltham, Wingham PC Clerk, 4 Hillside Cottages, Preston Hill , Wingham CT3 1BY; or email: clerk@wingham-pc.gov.uk

Survey February 2021
